
 to the family of Jeremy Ervin, whose mother Larna passed 

away on May 6; to the family of Sue Reddypogu, whose brother Sudheer 

Varra passed away on May 6; and to the family of Priscilla Lehman, whose 

father John Clifton passed away on May 7. 
 

Join other moms of preschool children for a light brunch and 

conversation along with Biblical instruction on family related topics.  The final 

meeting for this year will be this coming Thursday, May 17, in Fellowship Hall 

from 9:15 - 11:15am.  Childcare is provided for ages 6 and under. 
 

We are currently in need of additional 

men who are willing to serve as ushers for one or two Sundays per month at 

the morning Worship Services. We also have a few vacancies for both men 

and women to serve once a month as a greeter or Atrium Café worker.  

Please use the Communication tab from this bulletin – check Worship Service 

Usher/Greeter, and we will contact you with further information.  
 

If you are struggling to hear the music and/or 

message during the Sunday morning Worship Services, complimentary  

hearing assistance devices are available at the Welcome Center.  If you  

have hearing aids equipped to work with a hearing loop, please let us know.  
 

is a monthly publication with specific daily prayer 

needs of our HPBC missionary families. The recently updated issue is 

available today - pick up your copy at the Welcome Center. 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $2,431,502 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $2,455,000 

Deficit:                                 $-23,498 

 

May 13, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Worship Service Usher/Greeter 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

Our missionaries, Joe & Jeanne 

Ciluffo, are in need of small group leaders to assist in a three day Kid’s 

Camp in Pontiac this summer, from August 7-9.  For more information 

contact fthomas727@hotmail.com or call Loosha at ext. 228. 
 

, Executive Director of Interaction 

International in Illinois.  Pray for missionary kids (MKs) and families who  

are in the midst of transition either returning to the States or heading 

overseas into new, unfamiliar cultures. Please pray for Interaction's 

upcoming Transition Seminar.  Pray for wisdom for parents as they face 

important decisions about their children's education, as many do not 

have an English-language schooling option and are either 

homeschooling, using national schools or online programs.  Please pray 

for missionary families who are in strategic, but difficult  and isolated 

places.  Pray for those facing threats of being expelled/visas denied.  

, we are collecting for this special 

fund that is used to help our missionary families throughout this coming 

year with unexpected or emergency needs.  This is to be over and above 

our budgeted giving which goes toward their monthly financial support.   
 

The Missions Assistance offering also provides for a special gift for our 

missionaries at Christmas.  Please use the blue envelopes you will find near 

your seat, or select Missions Assistance Fund as the option on Push Pay or 

Online Giving. 

, we celebrate with Dwane & Katie Mitchell at 

the 11:15am Worship Service, as they dedicate their daughter, Hannah 

Zoey Williams Mitchell to the Lord for His purposes and His glory.  

 

for the ministry of Pat and Stephanie Nagle 

among us. Pat has served our worship ministries with an excellence that 

is always coupled with a deep passion for Christ.  His skills in graphic 

design are seen throughout the church as well.  Pat and Stephanie are 

moving to California this week to serve as the Worship Arts Director at 

Redeemer Modesto.  Thank you, Pat and Steph - you have both been a 

blessing to us.  May God bless you and use you mightily for His glory.   



 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We would 

like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, 

check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome 

tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

May 13, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

A Mighty Fortress 

What a Friend 

Anthem: It is Not Death to Die 

Christ the Sure and Steady Anchor 

Because He Lives 

Message 

Death was Arrested 

I Will Follow 

Trust You 

Child Dedication 

Living Hope 

Message 

Tis so Sweet to Trust in Jesus 

Message: Transformed - 2 Corinthians 1- 4:6 

 

All Board Prayer- 7:00pm 

Board Meetings - 8:00pm 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

 

 Women in Prayer - 10:00am   

 Nursery / Scooters    Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls

 Herd Middle School     Crash High School   

 Men’s Bible Study   Oasis Scripture & Prayer                        

 

Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:00pm 

MOTS - Moms of Tots - 9:15am 

 

Young Adults Dinner - 7:00pm 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  
 

Study Today: The Savior is Anointed for Burial (Matthew 26:6-16)  
 

Next Sunday, May 20: Jesus in Jerusalem (Matthew 21:1-17)  

this summer we will be hosting a group book 

study and discussion, meeting on Wednesday evenings in South Atrium 

Hall from 7:00 - 8:30pm, beginning June 6.   
 

The book featured will be Trusting God by Jerry Bridges.  Registration will 

begin, and books available for purchase ($10) beginning next Sunday, 

May 20 in the Atrium Foyer.   
 

Stop by next week for registration or for further information.  Questions 

today? See Molly in the Media Resource Center. We look forward to  

your participation. 

 

 to put into practice our core values as a 

missional community. Invite friends, family, coworkers, and strangers to 

come and dine with us as we have a good time and talk about faith.   

The date is Saturday, May 19, the time is 7:00-9:00pm, and the location  

is: 250 E Breckenridge St, Ferndale.  For further information contact 

Christian at cnorman@hpbc.cc.  

mailto:cnorman@hpbc.cc

